Development Policy Manager 21.07.12 e
Warwick District Council, 0
Riverside House,
Milverton Hill,
Leamington Spa
CV32 5QH

R e —

Dear Sirs,
Re: Proposed new housing development — Loes Farm, Warwick

Firstly I would like to say that the first I heard of this proposal was in the Courier
yesterday.

Coventry Road in Warwick is a busy road and from my own observations quite a few
vehicles do not abide by the 40mph speed limit. To add even more traffic trying to enter
and exit Coventry Road opposite the Saxon Mill seems rather reckless. I can imagine it
causing more traffic problems and added frustration for drivers trying to get into
Warwick during the morning rush hour when traffic is already backed up towards
Kenilworth.

Warwick is supposed to be the County town of leafy Warwickshire, not the suburban
sprawl of Leamington .There are already few services in the area and this proposal will
only put added strain on an already ‘creaking at the seams’ environment.
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Yours,




